
The students of Glen Avon had the opportunity of working with the Gluck Fellows Program of the Arts from UCR this week.  This program is designed to create an opportunity for graduate and undergraduate students of the departments of Art, Creative Writing, Dance, History of Art, Music, Theatre and the UCR ARTS block to extend their creative performative, and expository talents to local schools.  Glen Avon students learned how to combine adjectives and sensory words with creative movement and art.
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